
Notice of Public Forum 

May 15, 2012 
From 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
Salón Edelmiro Loubriel 

Office of the Ombudsman for Persons with Disabilities (P&A) 
Miramar 

 
Representatives of the federal Administration on Developmental Disabilities will be 
visiting Puerto Rico from May 15 to May 18 to solicit comments from interested parties 
on: 
Your experiences with the work, program, and strategies employed by the following 
organization in meeting the needs of individuals with developmental disabilities and 
their families in Puerto Rico. 
 

 Puerto Rico Developmental Disabilities Council (CEDD) 
 State Protection & Advocacy for Individuals with Developmental Disabilities 

(OPPI) 
 State University Center for Excellence in Developmental Disabilities (CU-IDD) 

 
We encourage you to share your experiences in any way that you are 
comfortable: 
 

IN 
PERSON 

If you plan on attending and wish to speak, we encourage you to contact 
the CEDD by May 4, 2012 so that we may place you on the schedule and 
provide any needed accommodations. 
Accommodations will be provided if requested prior to May 4, 2012 

 
 If you are unable to attend, you may submit your statement via the following methods, 
to arrive on or before, but no later than May 4, 2012. 
 

MAIL P.O. Box 9543, San Juan, PR  00908 

TELEPHONE (787) 722-0590, (787) 722-0595 between 7:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

FAX Forward your written comments to (787) 721-3622.  Please note 
“public forum comments” on the subject line 

E-MAIL Please e-mail your comments to ceddpr@gmail.com 

WEBSITE A form for providing comments can be found on the following 
websites:  http:cedd.pr.gov by using the link to Facebook 

 
 


